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Dear parents and carers 

Well—it’s hard to believe that we are almost at the end of another school year!  

Children at The Manor have continued to amaze us all throughout the year.  Their hard work, resilience and enthusiasm with all that they do continue to 
inspire us all.   It is a real privilege for us to work in a school with such truly amazing children who continue to grow, not only academically but also 
personally—we are so incredibly proud of each and every one of you. 

To our parents, carers, wider community and FOMS who continue to give us your unwavering support – we truly appreciate your involvement in 
supporting all of The Manor’s children with their education and all of your wide and varied contributions to our school community.  

To our Year 6 children who are leaving us to move on in your journey to secondary school – you have been such a very important part of our school 
community.  We are confident that you are all well-prepared for the exciting challenges that lie ahead for you all.  We will all miss you so much and hope 
you all will carry very fond memoires of your time here with us at The Manor – it has been a real privilege to watch you all grow into the wonderful, 
excited enthusiastic young people you have all become and we are so excited to hear about all you achieve in the future! 

Thank you once again for being part of our vibrant school community. We wish you all a safe, happy, and restful summer break. We look forward to 
welcoming you back for another exciting and productive year ahead. 

We hope everyone has a fun-filled and restful summer (but don’t forget we are still in school on Monday and Tuesday next week!) 

With very best wishes, 

Team Manor  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After School Club—Fridays 

Further to the recent survey sent out regarding the option of a 
Friday After School Club, there was very little interest in this 
which means it isn’t a viable option at present. We will let you 
know if this changes at all. Many thanks 

Safeguarding Corner 
   

The summer holidays can be a great chance to do things with your 
friends and have some time off. The holidays aren’t great for everyone 
though, and Childline are there to help children cope if needed:  Summer holidays | Childline  

Year 6 leavers  
Our Year 6 class will leave through the 
main entrance for the final time on 
Tuesday afternoon in the traditional 
Manor style. They will leave at 3.25 to ensure enough 
time for all teachers and parents to celebrate this 
together.  Please can we ask parents to collect other 
year groups promptly at the end of the day to allow 
teachers to join the traditional send off – please do 
stay to watch if you can and then class teachers can 
say their goodbyes with everyone once the Y6 have 
had their send-off(please gather in the car park if there 
is not enough room outside the main entrance) This 
really is a lovely send off for our Y6 pupils – please do 
come and join us if you can.    
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Dates for the Diary 

 

22 Jul: Y6 Leaver’s Service to parents 10.30am (in school hall).  

22 Jul: Last Day Term 6—please see information on next page regarding end of day 

- - - - - - - - 

1 Sep: First Day Term 1—INSET DAY—school closed for children 

2 Sep: All children return to school 

 

Next week/Reminders/Notices 

 Gentle reminder we are a nut-free school. Please ensure your child does not bring in any item of food 

containing nuts. Many thanks. 

 Please can all children bring a bag in to school to bring any books/school work home. 

 Y6—please can Y6 wear school uniform in to school on Tuesday. There will be NO PE for Y6 on this day. 

 Y1 will have PE on Monday. There will not be PE for any other year groups next week. 
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We’re gearing up for the summer and 
looking forward to inviting your children 
to the new holiday club at Watermore 
run by The Lil Rascals! We will be in the 
school during the weeks commencing 
Aug 4th and Aug 18th. The club is open 
8:30-5 Monday-Friday and will be run 
by some of Watermore’s very own staff 
Mr O’Donoghue and Miss Sims.  

 

To book a session please visit https://
thelilrascals.magicbooking.co.uk/Identity/
Account/Login  

 

The 20% discount is available using 
promo code WATERMORE25! at the 
checkout. This offer is only available to 
new bookings. 
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